
Counting Bears in Alberta and Beyond

Tuesday March 16th, 7 pm
Canmore Collegiate High School

Gordon Stenhouse
Foothills Research Institute

Grizzly Bear Research Project

Gordon Stenhouse is a research scientist and the 
leader of the Foothills Research Institute Grizzly Bear 
Research Program.  This research program began in 
1999 and has grown to be one of the largest and 
most comprehensive bear research programs in 
North America. 

Join Gordon as he reviews 5 years of DNA grizzly 
bear population inventory in Alberta and 
demonstrates how these results relate to the Foothills 
Research Institute Grizzly Bear Research Program's 
research products. In addition new work on 
energetics and grizzly bear health monitoring 
techniques will be discussed in relation to monitoring 
grizzly bear populations in the future. 
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